

Ms Toprak
Head Teacher
St Matthew's Academy
St Joseph's Vale
London
SE3 0XX

29th January 2021

Dear Ms Toprak,

I am writing to thank you, your pupils and their parents, on behalf of Voluntary Services Lewisham, for your kind donations of towards our Christmas Project 2020.

We are very grateful for your support of the Project and send our very best wishes for 2021 to you all.

Our Christmas report 2020 will be available to view on our website in February 2021.

Yours sincerely

pp. Scharet Melissa Tettey

Chief Executive Officer





